7th Grade Newsletter
For the week of November 21st -22nd




	Math
Mr. Crozier
jcrozier@rappahannockschools.us

Since we have finished Unit 5 with Friday’s test, we are going to take the last couple of days before break to catch up on any missing assignments students may have. Interems have gone home on Friday, so students will have a list of any missing assignments they may have.

When we come back from break we will begin a review of the whole first semester to get us ready for a Semester 1 Final Exam. This exam will take place before we leave for Christmas break.

If you have any questions or concerns I can be reached at my email. Thank you!
	Life Science
Ms. McCabe
emccabe@rappahannockschools.us

We will wrap up our unit on Natural Selection this week. We will be studying ecosystems for the remainder of the semester.
Please email me with any questions or concerns.

	Language Arts
Mr. Suchernick
msuchernick@rappahannockschools.us

In this week’s episode of 7th Grade Language Arts, we will be extending our lessons into expression in the form of persuasive and argumentative speaking!. Now that we have worked on writing, we will explore the world of speaking alongside exceptional speakers and communicators from history.
Be prepared to pre-write, edit, review, and critique this week, as well as take a more in depth look at grammar and spelling!
	Reminders:

There is no school for students November 23rd-25th for  Thanksgiving break.







